

PRIME MINISTER . PREMIER MINISTRE

April 21-26, 2018



Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the ACM CHI Conference on Human Factors in Computing Systems.

This international convention brings together researchers, students and practitioners to discuss the latest research on human-computer interaction. This year's theme, **engage**, gives participants the chance to explore the use of interactive technology and its impact on people's lives.

I would like to commend the organizers for putting together a program that provides valuable learning and networking opportunities for everyone in attendance. I am certain that delegates will benefit from this meeting and will leave inspired to put what they have learned into practice.

I offer you my best wishes for a memorable and productive conference in Montreal.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P.

Prime Minister of Canada